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June 2023 
  
Progressive entry for kindergarten 
  
Dear parents, guardians, and our future students, 
  
  
We hope that you are doing well. We are looking forward to meeting you soon. 
  
Research has shown that a progressive entry into school has a positive influence 
on your child’s motivation and school perseverance.  
  
Please take note of the following for our kindergarten progressive entry. 
  
On the first day of school, Monday, August 28th at 9:30 am, you will have the 
chance to meet your child’s teacher in person, at school. They will be sharing 
many important things in order to learn more about your child’s new classroom, 
schedule and school!  This will last about an hour and a half. 
 
On Tuesday August 29th, half of the group (Group A) will come to school and 
spend the entire day (9:00 am to 2:00pm) with their teacher. On this day, your 
child is encouraged to bring all their supplies. They will need to bring their lunch 
too. The teacher will be waiting for them in the school yard as of 8:50 am with a 
sign so that they are easier to find. 
  
On Wednesday, August 30st, the other half of the group (Group B) will come to 
school and spend the entire day (9:00 am to 2:00 pm) with their teacher. On this 
day, your child is encouraged to bring all their supplies. They will need to bring 
their lunch too! The teacher will be waiting for them in the school yard as of 8:50 
am with a sign so that they are easier to find.  
  
  
Lastly, on Thursday, August 31st all students will come to school as per our regular 
schedule (8: 15-2:30 p.m.) It will be a wonderful day! They will get to meet all their 
classmates and new friends for the year. The teacher will meet them in the school 
yard as of 8:10 am to welcome them. 
  
If you are looking for information to help you prepare for this transition, I invite you 
to visit:  
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https://naitreetgrandir.com/fr/etape/5-8-ans/ecole/ 
  
They have great suggestions in order to help prepare your child for the changes 
ahead. 
  
Should you need any daycare services during our progressive entry period, 
please note that you must register. We invite you to call our daycare technician 
as of August 15th at ext. 8897 to do so. Please note that there are is no daycare 
service available on Monday, August 28.  
  
Should you have any questions, please note that our office will be open again 
as of August 15th. I invite you to call Diane Renaud, our school secretary.  Her 
phone number is 514-350-8899 ext. 8009.She will be happy to help you. 
  
On behalf of our school team, I wish you a wonderful summer and I look forward 
to meeting you soon. 
  
  

Jennifer Furtado 

Vice-Principal, 
 Kindergarten-Grade 9 
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